DISTRICT NEWS
YOU CAN USE
EVERY WEEK!



Coldspring-Oakhurst CONSOLIDATED I.S.D.

Volume 1, Issue 3

September 25, 2017

Upcoming Events:

- 9/25/17 6:30 p.m.
 School Board Meeting at Jones Educational Complex
- 9/25—9/27/17
 Western Wear Week
 All campuses
- 9/27/17 7:15 to 7:45 a.m. Lincoln Junior High Donuts with Dads
- 9/28/17 Student Holiday/Staff PD
- 9/29/17
 District Closed—SJC Fair
 Holiday



Trojan Scoreboard

September 22, 2017

Trojans—Bye Week

Lady Trojans V-ball vs. Crockett Varsity-Crockett 3-0 JV—Coldspring 3-0

Coldspring-Oakhurst High School hosts the future of medicine

hen Coldspring-Oakhurst High School Health Science Teacher Susan Caraballo began receiving calls from other high school health science teachers asking for advice on how to grow their own HOSA (Future Health Professionals) programs, she decided the best way to help would be to host a gathering of schools and let the students do the talking.

As a result, COHS held the first "Small School Gathering—HOSA 2017" on Saturday, Sept. 16. The event featured COHS HOSA officers and members, Area 6 HOSA officers, and other HOSA students who shared their knowledge and experiences through printed materials, breakout sessions and discussion groups.

The event was attended by over 65 students, including participants from five high schools:

Huntsville, Tarkington, Kountze, Shepherd and Big Sandy.

"It was an amazing experience," said COHS HOSA Historian and senior Theresa Hale. "All the schools coming together and bonding made it really special."

COHS junior Ashton Hickman, this year's HOSA Area 6 Vice President, one of the largest in the state, helped plan the event.

"This is just the beginning of our HOSA journey at Coldspring," said Hickman.

For more information on the COHS health science program and/or HOSA, contact Susan Caraballo by email at scarab a I I o @cocisd.org, or call COHS at 936-653-1140.

The COHS Future Health Professionals (HOSA) program is already a leader among local school districts, and continues to grow each year.



Homecoming Week 2017 is on the horizon—make plans today!

The 2017 Trojan Home-coming Extravaganza is set for the week of October 9th through the 13th.

A full week of events featuring theme days, a bonfire and lots of Trojan Pride will lead up to big game on Friday the 13th, when the Coldspring Trojans will face-off against the Kirbyville Wildcats at 7 p.m.

Tailgating spaces are available again this year for businesses, clubs, civic organizations, and local restaurants to show off their wares and support our team.

Don't wait! Reserve your space today by contacting Fannie Ellisor at 936-653-1140, or by email at fellisor@cocisd.org..



Creating Opportunities

COLDSPRING-OAKHURST CISD

COCISD

PO Box 39 Coldspring, TX 77331

Phone: 936-653-1115 Fax: 936-653-2197 E-mail: info@cocisd.org

Shipping address: 125 FM 1514 Coldspring, TX 77331

Visit our website! www.cocisd.org

Contact Numbers:

James Street Elementary 936-653-1187

Coldspring Intermediate 936-653-1152

Lincoln Junior High 936-653-1166

Coldspring-Oakhurst High School 936-653-1140



Creating
Opportunities

The vision of COCISD is Creating Opportunities for All!

Did you know?

- COCISD Diagnostician Jennifer Rudloff was crowned the SJC Fair & Rodeo's Little Miss San Jacinto County when she was four years-old.
- Until the early 1980's, Coldspring-Oakhurst High School offered a wildlife class that featured a hunting course where students could bring their own guns to shoot.
- COCISD students have participated in the San Jacinto County
 Fair & Rodeo since it began 70 years ago.

LJH's Science & Technology Night was electrifying —really!

incoln Junior High students and their families enjoyed an electrifying evening at the 2nd Annual LJH Science & Technology Night held on Thursday, Sept. 21.

Over 250 people attended the family-friendly event. Kids and grownups alike enjoyed a variety of science experiments, technology challenges, games, snacks and more.

"It was amazing," said LJH Principal Todd White, "We had parents who really stepped up to help, and a lot of our students brought their younger brothers and sisters. The students ran the stations, so they were in charge of setting everything up and talking the younger kids through the projects."

White thanked the LJH science and technology teams for their hard work in preparing for the special family night.

"It really brought our campus together," said White.



